
 

 
 
 
 
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards set 
forth above. 
 
 

 
 
To: All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From: WFG New York Underwriting Department 
Date:  August 6, 2020 
Bulletin No: NY 2020-30 
Subject: Extension of Order Allowing Audio-Visual Technology for Online Notarization 

The Governor has extended the ability to use audio-video technology to notarize documents 
until September 4, 2020 as per Executive order 202.55 
 
Please note that this Executive Order also suspends the two year period for the mortgage tax 
credit on initial sales of a condominium unit under section 339-ee(2) for the duration of the 
executive order.  Click this link to view Executive Order 202.55. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this bulletin or need additional information please feel free 
to contact me or anybody on the New York Underwriting Team. 
 


